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Mail in voting allows more access for people to share their voice. Changing to in-

person voting as the standard reduces people’s access to take part in our democratic 

system of elections. The standard method for our elections should remain as is 

instead of making a change that would make it more difficult for people to share their 

voice/vote. 


